
Dear Parents and Carers 

Yesterday we held a successful Governor’s day in school with some training plus the governors 

talking to children and staff as well as visiting classrooms to experience a typical day at Widewell. I 

hope you took the time to talk to the governors at the end of the day if you wanted to. The new 

School Parliament were a delight to listen to when they spoke to the governors as a group, and 

clearly expressed their opinions about what they like about school and what we could improve. I am 

looking forward to working with them this year and think they will help us make a real difference 

around the school. 

Tomorrow we have an Open Day for prospective parents to look around the school at 9:30am and 

1:30pm. If you know of anyone who might be interested please let them know and ask them to call 

the school office and add their name to the lists. We have another Open Day on 10th October at the 

same times if they cannot make tomorrow’s. 

I hope you take the time to check the back page of the newsletter this week to read about a few 

events taking place in school over the next few weeks. On Monday I will be opening the Parents 

Evening appointments on eSchools for you. Please download the app for your phone, as this seems 

to be the easiest way for you to use the system. Please remember to set it up so you allow alerts as 

this is the best way to say informed about what is going on in school. If you have forgotten or lost 

your login please contact the school office. 

I will be around school on both Parents Evenings if you wish to talk to me and am also available for 

appointments via the school office. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Prynne 

 


